
Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

From: Young, Betty (UTC)
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 2:11 PM

To: Wyse, Lisa (UTC); UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Withdrawal of petitions

Per the attached email, WSDOT is withdrawing its petitions in the following three dockets. (The email below
mentions four petitions —however, we hadn't sent the final one to you for docketing yet.)

• TR-152111

• TR-i52u2

• TR-152114

Please post this email in each docket and close the dockets.

Thank you!

Betty

From: Raezer, Connie [mailto:RaezerC@wsdot.wa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 12:46 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) <khunter@utc.wa.gov>

Cc: Young, Betty (UTC) <byoung@utc.wa.gov>; Nizam, Ahmer <nizama@wsdot.wa.gov>

Subject: RE: USDOT 3103921 in Richland (SR i~0)

Kathy, can you please withdraw the four petitions for Tri City Railroad in Richland? Thanks

Connie Raezer
360-705-7459

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) fmailto:khunterCo~utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 11:44 AM
To: Raezer, Connie
Cc: Young, Betty (UTC)
Subject: RE: USDOT 310392] in Richland (SR 240)

Connie -

Richland is a first class city although the city has opted to enter into the UTC petition process voluntarily during the last

five or six years, however there is no legal requirement.

Kathy Hunter, Rail Safety Manager

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612



From: Raezer, Connie [mailto:RaezerC@wsdot.wa.~ov]

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 11:40 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) <khunter@utc.wa.~ov>

Subject: RE: USDOT 310392) in Richland (SR 240)

Kathy,

Ahmer and I were just talking. Can you please confirm if Richland is a first class city? We may not need to go through

the petition process for these four crossings. thanks

Connie Raezer
360-785-7459

From: Raezer, Connie
Sent: Friday, November 06, 2015 9:22 AM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)
Cc: Nizam, Ahmer
Subject: USDOT 310392] in Richland (SR 240)

Kathy, please see the attached and reference previous sent email regarding crossings with Tri City. This is the final of the

four crossings for Tri City.

CoMnie Raeze~
Railroad and Agreement Specialist

WSDOT HQ

310 Maple Park Avenue SE, 2B

3b0-705-7459 Telephone

Mailstop 47329

Olympia, WA 98504-7329
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